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Interim Flows Update: On Friday, March 4, releases from Friant Dam increased to 700 cubic feet per
second (cfs).

Movement of the flows can also be tracked on the Program’s website at
http://www.restoresjr.net/activities/if/index.html

If you are a landowner concerned about potential seepage related to the Interim Flows, you can e-mail
Program staff at InterimFlows@restoresjr.net with your name, contact information, and a brief
description of your concerns or call the seepage hotline number 916-978-4398, if you see or anticipate
seepage problems. For more information on the SIRRP, Interim Flows, and real-time San Joaquin River
flow data, visit www.restoresjr.net or contact Margaret Gidding, SJIRRP Outreach Coordinator, at 916-
978-5461 or mgidding@usbr.gov.

On February 1, the San Joaquin River Restoration Program (SJRRP) resumed water releases, called
Interim Flows, from Friant Dam, near Fresno, into the San Joaquin River. Please check the website for
updates.

NOTE: The release schedule for flows is subject to change based on hydrology conditions as the water
year progresses and coordination with the Settling Parties and the Restoration Administrator. If
necessary, additional releases will be made for flood management that could exceed the anticipated
Interim Flow releases.



